

The Board of Ethics

December 4, 2002

FINANCE AND PERSONNEL COMMITTEE City Hall 200 East Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Committee:

On August 30, 2002 the Ethics Board sent a letter to all Director/Department and Division Heads asking them to review their departments in regard to the Ethics Ordinance and specifically the requirement of employees to file the Statement of Economic Interests. On October 23 and November 20, 2002 the requests for changes in the (Y) footnote were reviewed by the Ethics Board. By motion of the Board, we submit to you, the positions requiring the footnote be added or dropped from the Positions Ordinance.

RECOMMENDED (Y) FOOTNOTE ADDITIONS:

DEPARTMENT OF CITY DEVELOPMENT

DETAILINE OF CITT DEVELOTMENT	
Rent Assistant Program - Section 8 Housing	
Rent Assistance Specialist III (B)	(1)
HEALTH DEPARTMENT	
Administration Division	
Compliance Analyst	(1)
Administrative Specialist – Senior	(1)
MILWAUKEE PUBLIC LIBRARY	
Technical Services Bureau	
Management Librarian	(1)
Automation Section	
Network Manager	(1)

NO RECOMMENDED (Y) FOOTNOTE DELETIONS.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Pamela Schmidt, Chair

Pamela Schmidt

Board of Ethics

NMD